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Your Ref: Planning Proposal 
Our Ref: SP18073 
Contact: Garry Salvestro  
 
 
9 August 2019 
 
The General Manager 
Bland Shire Council 
PO Box 21 
West Wyalong  NSW  2671 
 
ATTN: Leslie Duncan 
 
Dear Leslie, 
 
RE: PLANNING PROPOSAL – BELLARWI ROAD, WEST WYALONG. 
 
I refer to our earlier discussions on this matter. 

Please find attached: 

1. Planning Proposal (Rev2.0 Aug2019) – Salvestro Planning 
2. Local Environmental Study (Rev2.0 Aug2019) – Salvestro Planning 

 
The Planning Proposal has been prepared in accordance with the NSW Planning guidelines 
2016. The Local Environmental Study has been prepared to support the proposal document, 
assess its strategic relevance, provide justification and outline environmental constraints to 
assist Council in its consideration of the proposal. 
 
If you have any further matters that require clarification, please contact me on (02) 6921 
8588. 
 
Yours sincerely. 
 

 
Garry Salvestro 
Director 
Salvestro Planning 
 

 


